
CATHOLIC LEAGUE LAUNCHES NEW
WEBSITE
Catholic League president Bill Donohue announces today the
league’s revamped website, www.catholicleague.org.

Visitors to the new website will notice a fresh, modern look
complete with pictures and graphics. We have answered the
requests of many who would like to share Catholic League news
releases and articles on their Facebook and Twitter pages. We
have  also  set  up  direct  links  to  the  official  Twitter,
Facebook and YouTube pages of the Catholic League: eliminating
the confusion caused by some poser groups. Visitors can also
subscribe to an RSS feed allowing them to receive Catholic
League  information  straight  to  their  desktop  or  portable
device. We have also improved the website’s search engine and
site  navigation.  Both  of  these  features  are  indispensible
tools for researchers.

Over  the  years  we  have  used  our  website  to  launch  many
successful campaigns, thus we recognize the importance of a
prominent web presence. Our new website gives us another tool
to do what we do best: combating anti-Catholicism
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